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Discussion regarding Old Snowbasin Road from Gate to Snowbasin Resort/Trail Grant 

Match Funding – Stephanie Russell, Rick Grover, Sean Wilkinson 

   

Sean Wilkinson discussed that the Fire District is interested in using Old Snow Basin Road from 

the Gate to Snowbasin Resort as a secondary access.  It is too costly to redo the road completely, 

and so the proposal is they scrape the asphalt off and grate the road.  This will help the sloughing 

off of the road and will be easier to maintain.  They would use the road for recreation, but keep 

the gate closed for now.  Commissioner Jenkins would like the gate to be open for public use 

some day.   

 

Stephanie Russell stated the Trail Grant is for bicycle use and pedestrian use, which she will be 

able to obtain if they keep the road as pedestrian use right now, and then when it comes time to 

pave the road they can do a PID for the developer to add it into their development.   

 

 

 


